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Field Trip!
Thursday, January 28, we will be traveling 
to the Holland Center.  We will be enjoying 
the program Music & Math: The Orchestral 
Game Show. We will be leaving school at 
10:15 and ask that all drivers be here at 
that time.  Please pack a good lunch with a 
drink.  We will eat a big snack before we 
go, and enjoy the rest of our lunch after we 
come back.  !!

Chapel!
We were excited to have another 4th 
grade parent speak to us in chapel on 
Wednesday.  Mr. Knorr used Star 
Wars to illustrate that we are all 
unique and special to God; each with 
our own special gifts and talents.  
Thank you, Mr. Knorr, for this 
wonderful message. !!!

!
Cowboy Day!

Our annual 4th grade cowboy day is 
coming soon.  Save up your best 
cowboy attire and work on those “yee-
haa’s”.!

Save the Date!
Parent-Teacher conferences are fast 
approaching.  Please reserve Thursday, 
February 11 to meet with us.  We look 
forward to seeing you all then. 

Bible Memory: Isaiah 53:3-4	
Due Wednesday, Jan 27

NEED TO GET IN TOUCH?
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4TH GRADE NEWS

Nebraska State Notebook 
Pages: 27-29 

Due: Wed, Jan 27 

!
Dates to Remember: 	

Tuesday, Jan 26: History Test	
Jan 28: Field Trip; Dibbles 	
Feb 11: No School; Parent Teacher 	     
Conferences	
Feb 12-15: No School	

History Memory: 	
Declaration of Independence #11-12	

Due Wednesday, Feb 3

Spelling: List 20	
Final Test: Friday, Jan. 29

Mrs. Gilbert and her new son, Elias, 
made a stop by Friday morning to 
greet the 4th graders. Elias is 
enjoying his time with his new family. 

mailto:AGILBERT@CCSNEBRASKA.ORG
mailto:lbinko@ccsnebraska.org
mailto:afleming@ccsnebraska.org
mailto:AGILBERT@CCSNEBRASKA.ORG
mailto:lbinko@ccsnebraska.org
mailto:afleming@ccsnebraska.org

